
 

Happy New Year!  
Our topic this term is  
‘Fantastic Voyages!’ 

 

 
Within this Topic we will be studying a different book each week, 
looking at the settings of the stories, building up vocabulary, and 

using imaginative role play to explore the characters.   
 
 

We will also be learning about Seasonal Change and different 
Countries around the World. 

 

 
 

Maths: We will be concentrating on mental addition and 
subtraction using our knowledge of number bonds.  Revising 

doubles and halves and continuing to counting 2s, 5s and 10s. 
Plus developing knowledge of 3d shapes and their properties. 

 
Remember to use Activelearn games! 

 



 

  
English: We will be looking at fiction and non-fiction writing and 
poetry plus Traditional tales. We will be sending home spelling 
lists to learn at home and reading books to read every evening. 

 

 
 

Science: We will be learning about Seasonal change 
 

 
 

Geography: We will be finding out about different Countries 
around the Word and the Continents. 

 

 
Computing: We will be beginning to write our own algorithms and 

programming a beebot to move along a pathway. 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
R.E. We will be exploring the question ‘What do Christians Believe 
God is Like?’ where we will be learning about Parable of the lost 
son and how Christians show forgiveness plus the story of Jonah 

and the Whale. 

 
 P.E. We will be learning to dance like toys and learning how to do 

basic gymnastic movements.  

 
Art/DT: We will be studying Van Gogh Starry Night. 

 
Music: We will be singing and dancing to a variety of music and 

saying which music we prefer.  
 

Useful Websites: www.phonicsplay.co.uk  
www.topmarks.co.uk  
www.tesiboard.co.uk 

 
What an exciting term!  

 
 

http://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/
http://www.topmarks.co.uk/
http://www.tesiboard.co.uk/

